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The IRBA Inspections Department is committed to enhancing audit quality and promoting 

compliance with professional standards and rules. Our risk-based inspections approach 

prioritises audit firms that audit public interest entities, though our regulatory mandate covers 

all registered auditors (RAs). So, to enhance our engagement with the broader RA population, 

the department will be hosting multiple Inspections Roadshows across the country. 

  

Join us for the first one where we will unpack the latest developments and observations from 

the 2023 Public Inspections Report, delve into the AQIs Report, and provide a sneak peek into 

our upcoming inspections approach for the next cycle. Also, this will be an excellent opportunity 

for you to gain valuable insights, ask questions and engage in meaningful dialogue on audit 

quality. To promote the richness of discussions, roadshows will be held in person and the details 

for our first one can be accessed via the following link. 

 

Ntlambi Gulwa 

Director Inspections 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public 

and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits 

conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and 

processes. 

 

http://www.irba.co.za/upload/Save%20the%20Date%20Roadshows%20Final.pdf

